
Dear NU Community,

First ot all, I want to thank you all for your generosity these past few weeks. In our Friday 
chapels, we have been raising funds to help with the European refugee crisis through Convoy 
of Hope. You gave over $1000 in just three weeks! We know this gift will be put to good use 
and will bless our fellow human beings in need. Again, thank you!!

Last week was an amazing week with START Conference, turning our hearts toward outreach, 
missions, and church-planting. If God started something your heart and you would like 
continued prayer about it, text 206.486.4656 and we will pray for you. Also, you can pick up 
NU Mission trip applications in the Campus Ministries office if you’d like to go on one of our 
student-led trips this summer!

Scripture of the Week: “We can rejoice, too, when we run into problems and trials, for we 
know that they help us develop endurance. And endurance develops strength of character, 
and character strengthens our confident hope of salvation.’’ (Romans 5:3-4, NLT)

Our next chapel series is VITAL, focusing on how Jesus' finished work has made it possible for us 
to have spiritual vitality!

Life depends on it.

HAPPENING THIS WEEK:

Mon, 10/05 | Pursuit: Acoustic set, prayer focus on Umpqua Community College | 8:30PM, 
Butterfield Chapel
Wed, 10/07 | Dr. Dennis M cCain | 10 & 11:20AM, Butterfield Chapel
Fri, 9/25 | Alumni chapel: John Quick, entrepreneur and business owner | 10 & 11:20AM in 
Butterfield Chapel

God bless you this week with strength and joy!

Serving together,

Pastor Phil 
NU Campus Pastor
Questions? Comments? Email campusministries@northwestu.edu
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